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October 12, 2021

Beloved in Christ,

| pray that you and yours are well. | wanted to take this opportunity to give you a brief update
on the work of training preachers and church leaders in Africa for 2021 and a few ideas for 2022.

LOOKING BACK

Through your partnership, we’ve been able to replace the entire roof of the Peden Dormitory.
This roof was in dire need of replacement! In fact, through your efforts and the efforts of the Nigerians
on their side, they were able to raise and save enough
money for the project to replace the windows, repaint, and
change the doors (from termite-prone wood doors to long-
term metal doors). Thank you!

Last year, we saw a record number of
students at both schools — over 200 students! We
are grateful to be used by the Lord is this manner
to continue to train the next generation of church
leaders in Africa.

LOOKING FORWARD

The African Christian Schools Board of Trustees has met and has finalized our projects for the
upcoming year. These projects will only enhance our ability to provide quality Christian education in Africa
for our over 200 Bible and ministry students. We ask that you prayerfully consider each of these projects
for your year-end planning.

Having over 200 Bible and ministry students is a great opportunity given by God! However, it is
also a financial challenge. It costs $1,800 to train one
student for the entire year. Please consider partnering
with African Christian Schools to train 1 (or more!)
students for this upcoming year. Thank you, again, for
your past and continued partnership.

Until all have heard,

Chad Wagner



